
 
 

Dear Seacoast Home Show Vendor, 

Due to the growing concern of the coronavirus (COVID-19), we understand how serious taking 

precautionary measures are to reduce the spread of the virus. We take the safety and health of 

our guests, staff, and community very seriously. We urge everyone to follow the guidelines and 

protocols put forth by public health officials. With that being said, we sadly announce that the 

2020 Seacoast Home Show will be cancelled.  

We’ll be offering the ability to transfer your booth fee to our 2021 show. If you’d prefer for 

your fee to be refunded, please contact us.  

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you next year. If you have 

any questions, please email Amanda and Kaylee at NNELiveEvents@townsquaremedia.com or 

call 207-321-4246.  

Thank you! 

Amanda Pahigian & Kaylee Hunkins 
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